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Subject: FW: Public Hearing Submission for the Protection of Ginters's and the Greenway.
Attachments: F7F4EAC0-DE3C-4FBB-835A-39C54864C138.JPEG; IMG_0653.JPEG; IMG_0728.JPEG

From: Natalie Linklater   
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 12:19 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Public Hearing Submission for the Protection of Ginters's and the Greenway. 

Dear Mayor and Council,   

I would like the following to be submitted as part of the public hearing on March 19, regarding the 
protection of Ginter’s and the Greenway. 

I believe that having green spaces greatly adds to the livability of a city. After a long day of work, I rejoice in 
the fact that I can go to Ginter’s and have a nice time with my dog, Dasha, and her friends. In fact, Ginter’s 
and the Greenway were two of the reasons I chose to live and buy a house in the city. I fully support 
protecting Ginter’s and the Greenway as well as the expansion of Ginter’s off leash area to include the 
north side of the park. 

Please enjoy the attached photos of myself, Dasha, and her friends enjoying Ginter’s.  

Kind Regards, 

Natalie and Dasha 

Name: Natalie Linklater  
Street address: 631 Zelkwas Ave, V2M 3T7, Prince George, BC
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